
Important notice regarding  result of cat. No 08 post-catering 

inspector of CEN 03/2014 

 Result of Cat .no. 08 ( post-catering inspector) of CEN 03/2014 has 

been published  on the website of RRB/Bhopal on 16.02.2018. Due to 

some administrative reasons the result of cat. no 08(post  catering 

inspector),  is withheld & withdrawn. Candidates shortlisted against 

this category need not  attend this office   on 05.03.2018 for document 

and candidature verification .   

Result of Cat. no. 01 Jr. Steno hindi , Cat no.02 Jr. steno English, 

Cat.no.04 Jr. translator hindi  of CEN 03/2014 will remain unchanged 

and document & candidature verification for these categories will be 

conducted as per declared schedule on 05.03.2018. 

Date-23.02.2018                                            Chairperson 
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